
Newark Police Chief, Mark Thoms, Retiring at End of Year 

 

The Village of Newark would like to thank Mark Thoms for his 37 years of service 

to the Village.  Mark came to Newark after a year and a half as a Police Officer in 

Palmyra.  He worked his way up through the ranks, serving as an Officer, Sergeant, 

Captain, and most recently as the Village of Newark Chief of Police. 

 

Mark has served with over 50 different officers and three (3) different Police Chiefs.   

 

Mayor Jonathan Taylor stated, “Mark has learned his job from the ground up, so he 

is familiar with all aspects of the Village of Newark Police Department.  As Police 

Chief, he has been a great asset, concentrating on communication and positive 

interaction with the residents of Newark as well as with his officers and the Village. 

We wish him well in his future endeavors, but he will be missed.” 

 

The Village is taking applications for the position of Chief of Police.  Please send 

resumes to Village of Newark, attn.:  Valerie Quade, 100 East Miller St, Newark, 

NY 14513. 

 

 

 


